
 

 

 

 

 

 

Frogwell Primary School Newsletter 

9th February 2024 
 

Attendance 

Current week attendance 

Whole-school attendance for this week was 94%. 

The top classes were: 

1. Rowling Class 100%           2.  Lewis Class 99.2%                 3.  Halls Class 98% 

The highest attending class (or classes!) each week wins extra playtime or another activity chosen by the 

class. We have also introduced a bigger class prize/reward at the end of each term for the class that has 

the highest attendance overall for that term – this term it was King-Smith Class. We will announce the Term 3 

winner after half term! Please remember that the school is required to refer children who have 10 or more 

sessions of unauthorised absence to the Education Welfare Officer, and that each school day has two 

sessions. Our full Attendance Policy can be found on the school website. 
 

 

Bake sale 08/02/24 
The Parent Pond Bake Sale raised a fantastic £126.50! Thank you to all who supported by baking, buying or 

organising.  

             
  

Children’s news 
 

Lewis Class art work 

This term, Lewis Class have been learning about still life art. Taking inspiration from both traditional and 

contemporary artists, they photographed their own still life compositions, using these as a basis to create two 

pieces of work; a painting and a collage.  

    

                                   
 

 

 



Halls Class dancers! 

Lots of children from Halls Class took part in this year’s Chippenham Schools Dance Festival at the Neeld Hall, 

organised by the Chippenham Sports Partnership. This year’s theme was ‘Around The World’. Our group were 

some of the youngest to participate and they did us proud, performing to ‘Kids In America’ by Kim Wilde on 

the huge stage. It was lots of hard work but also a lot of fun! Thank you to Mrs Snowden, Mrs Barnard, Miss 

Jukes and Mrs Gosal for giving up their time to make the event possible. I hope all the parents who came to 

watch enjoyed the show and seeing their children shine! We were not allowed to take photos during the show 

so I can only share dress rehearsal and ‘backstage’ shots for now, but we will hopefully receive the official 

CSP images soon. 

Pradhi from Year 5 was also in the show as a compere and she was absolutely incredible, introducing the 

whole show with style and then introducing acts later on. 

  
  

 
 

Diary dates  
 

12th – 16th February Half term 

Monday 19th February  TD day – school closed to children 

Tuesday 20th February Children return to school for Term 4 

Tuesday 5th March  Class photos for Reception and Year 6 

Thursday 21st March  Morpurgo Class visit to Hardenhuish School (taster day) 

Thursday 28th March TD day – school closed to children 

Fri 29th March – Fri 12th April Easter holidays 

Monday 15th April Return to school for Term 5 

Mon 22nd/Tues 23rd April Year 3/4 residential trip to Grittleton House Adventures 

Mon 13th – Thurs 16th May Key Stage 2 SATs week (Year 6) 

Friday 24th May End of Term 5 

27th – 31st May Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return to school for Term 6 

Wednesday 24th July Last day of school year 
 

Remaining Teacher Training Day dates for 2023/24 

The school will be closed to children on: 

• Monday 19th February 2024 

• Thursday 28th March 2024  

• Friday 5th July 2024 


